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Carolina Power and Light Company 
Attn: J. A. Jones, Executive 

Vice President and Chief 
Operating Officer 

411 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 

Gentlemn: 

Subject: Confirmation of Action 

This refers to our telephone conversation of July 19, 1979, regarding the 
requirements for tasting of anchor bolts on safety-related systems at the 
Robinson facility as contained in NRC, Bull eti n 79-02.  

With regard to the matters discussed* it is our understanding that your 
Robinson Nuclear Plant will not be returned to power operation without the 
concurrence of this office. Our concurrence will be based on the results 
of your technical discussions with this office of the results of the anchor 
bolt testing program, the bases d$r operability of safety-related systems 
and your proposed schedule for further testing if required to assure 
operabi lity.  

Please inform us inediately if your understanding of these item is 
-different fro that stated above, 

Sincerely, 

James P. Reilly 
Di rector 

CC H. R. Banks bcc: Local Public Document Room 
Manager, Nuclear Operations Washington Public Document Room 
411 Fayetteville Stret Central Files 
Raleigh, North Caolina 27602 Nuclear Safety Information Center 

Technical Information Center 
R. B. Starkey, Plant Manager IE Mail and File 

H rtsville, S th Carolina 9550 State of Norti Carolina 
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